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What We’ve Been Up To… 

We had a great first few weeks getting to 

know each other and getting to know the 

routines and expectations of kindergarten.   

We had lots of time to play inside and 

outside.  We also read several stories, 

painted, used playdoh and shaving cream to 

practice our names, learned and sang many 

new songs, and much more! 

 

Arrival:    

Students can be dropped off between 

7:35-8:00.  The kindergarten team has 

decided to have kindergarten students 

come directly to the classroom for at least 

the first trimester, maybe longer.   If 

arriving after 8:00 students should be 

walked into the office as the door in the 

back-parking lot will be locked and you will 

need to be buzzed in by someone in the 

main office.  

Dismissal:2:40.   

Pick Up Students: 

 Car riders will be dismissed to the loop in 

the back parking lot.  You will have a name 

tag today to be displayed in your car 

window. Once you get to the pick up spot a 

teacher will bring your child to your car. 

 Walkers will be dismissed out the front 

doors by the bus loop.   

Bus Students: Kindergarten students 

taking a bus will be walked to the bus 

everyday by the kindergarten classroom 

assistants.  

****Please continue to use and keep Pick-Up 

Patrol updated as it makes our end of the day 

run much more smoothly!! **** 
 

Dates to Remember… 
● 9/22 - Early Release 12:30 dismissal 

 
 

Scholastic Book Order 

 
Help your child be part of our class reading fun 

each month. Books help build your child’s skills! 

When you order from the Scholastic Book Clubs 

flyer, you are also supporting our class with 

FREE Books! 

Order Online at scholastic.com/bookclubs 

Sign in or create an account. 

Connect to me by entering our Class Code: 

P87XH 

OR: Click Find Your Child’s Teacher and look for 

my name.  Choose your books, pay with a credit 

card or PayPal, and submit your order. 

Scholastic Book Clubs Paper Flyer: 

Choose your books, fill out the order form, and 

return to me with a check made out to Scholastic 

Book Clubs. 

Your books will come to our class, and I’ll hand 

them out for your child to take home. 

 

Water Bottle 

 

Please make sure your child has a water 

bottle every day. The water fountains 

are not being utilized as drinking 

fountains and only the bottle filling 
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stations are being used.   

 

Family Pictures 

 

Our family bulletin board is coming 

together!  If you have not sent in 

pictures yet it is not too late.  

Pictures can be of any family 

members or pets.  You can email or 

send in prints.  Additionally you can 

send in new/ different pictures at 

any time if you wish.   
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